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USER NOTICE 

 

Title National portal announcement to promote the ESR Hub 

Purpose To advise users of the intention to publish a national 
announcement via the ESR portal on 20th August 2020 to 
promote the new ESR Hub. 

Intended 
Audience 

All ESR Users 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 
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SUBJECT  
A new national ESR portal announcement is scheduled to be published on 20th August 2020 to 
raise awareness of the launch of the new ESR Hub. 
 
DETAIL 
The ESR log in page will be changing from Monday 5th October 2020.  Designed to improve 
the experience for ESR users, the ESR programme team will be launching the new ESR Hub. 
The Hub is the new web landing page for ESR – https://my.esr.nhs.uk.  
 
The ESR URL – https://my.esr.nhs.uk will remain the same, but upon opening the webpage 
users will be presented with a content rich web page that will contain useful ESR related 
information. Users will be able to login to ESR via a new log in button on the ESR Hub 
homepage.  
 
As part of the communications plan to ensure that all ESR users are aware of the change to 
the current ESR log in page, a national portal announcement will be deployed into the portal 
on 20th August 2020.   
 
The national ESR portal announcement is shown below: 
 

 
 
 
ACTION REQUIRED 
None. 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 



UN2931 

2 of 2 

13th AUG 2020 

Electronic Staff Record Programme 

USER NOTICE 

 

Title National portal announcement to promote the ESR Hub 

Purpose To advise users of the intention to publish a national 
announcement via the ESR portal on 20th August 2020 to 
promote the new ESR Hub. 

Intended 
Audience 

All ESR Users 

 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

UN2931 - National portal announcement to promote the ESR Hub                      13/08/2020 

Further information and images will be cascaded as part of the communications plan in the 
lead up to the launch of the ESR Hub in the coming weeks.  
 
 
NEXT UPDATE 
This announcement is the first one of two that will be deployed to raise awareness of the new 
ESR Hub, with the second announcement being deployed in mid-September – the date will be 
communicated in due course. 
 


